CTE February 27, 2012 meeting

1. Attendance: Mary Clements, Julia Barnes, Chris Dillard, Ron Taylor, Kevin Hoke, Leslie Marlow.  Arman Kosedag & Steven Bell sent their apologies and their comments via proxy.
2. The committee discussed seven faculty development grant applications and chose three winners and an alternate.  The applications will be sent to the provost for approval.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting is in April at which time we will discuss recommendations for the fall book study selection.  Please make recommendations for books about student engagement, college teaching etc. that have been published within the last 2-3 years.
4. Announcements: 
a. Mary continues to hold monthly lunches for new faculty and thinks there will be one more lunch for 2nd-years as well.
b. CTE upcoming workshops include the panel on sabbaticals and the P&T workshop in May
c. Mary plans to hold 2 training sessions for the new faculty mentoring program in March
d. The provost has expressed interest in creating a mentoring program for associate professors who are to be promoted to full professors.
5. meeting adjourned at 9:25
Minutes prepared by Julia Barnes

